
 

 

CARPINTERIA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS CONCERNING  

THE COMPOSITION OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTORAL DISTRICTS 
California Elections Code § 10010 

 
On June 3rd the Board of Directors passed Resolution 1076 declaring its intent to transition from 
At-Large Elections to by Director Division Elections under the California Voters Rights Act to avoid 
potential litigation. To this end the District will hold public hearings concerning THE 
COMPOSITION AND CONTENT OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTORAL DISTRICTS on the following 
date(s): 

 

Wednesday, June 24th, 2020 

Wednesday, July 8th, 2020 

Wednesday, July 22nd, 2020 

Wednesday, August 12th, 2020 

Wednesday, August 26th, 2020 

 

The meetings will be held at 5:30 pm in the District Board Room, located at 1301 Santa Ynez Ave, 
Carpinteria CA, 93013 and by teleconference. Live and recorded broadcasts will be available to 
watch on the District Website at www.cvwd.net. Covid-19 restrictions may apply to in person 
meeting attendance. Check the Board Agenda, available on the District’s website, a week prior to 
the hearing date for details about the meeting.  

 

The purpose of the June 24th and July 8th public hearings is to receive public input regarding 
the composition of potential Board of Director election district boundaries. The District’s Service 
Boundary map can be found on the District Website. 

 

Following the initial two public hearings, draft maps of potential Council election district 
boundaries will be drafted and published on or before July 15th, for consideration and public input 
on the content of those maps at the July 22nd, August 12th and August 26th public hearings. 

 

Following a public hearing on August 26th, the Board of Directors may adopt an ordinance 
implementing district-based elections for seats on the Board of Directors. 

 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing(s) and express opinions or submit 
information. If you have any questions, residents are invited to call (805) 684-2816 x112 or send 
an email to CVRA@CVWD.net. 
 
Spanish translation services at the public hearings will be available upon request. Request must be made 
48 hours prior to the hearing. For more information regarding translation services during the public hearing 
check he District Website at www.cvwd.net or email questions at CVRA@cvwd.net 

http://www.cvwd.net/

